
BellSouth Interconnection Services
675 West Peachtree Street
Atlanta, Georgia 30375

927mh3673404

Carrier Notification
SN91082718

Date: November 9, 2001

To: Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLECs)

Subject: CLECs – REVISION TO SN91082675 - Updates to the BellSouth Products and
Services Interval Guide – Issue 4F

Carrier Notification Letter SN91082675, originally posted on October 29, 2001, has been
revised to remove any references to Local Service Requests (LSR) received before and after
10:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m.

Please review revised letter for details.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY MATEO CAYMOL FOR JIM BRINKLEY

Jim Brinkley – Senior Director
BellSouth Interconnection Services
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